



2023-2024 School Year

Dear Parent and/or Student:

Federal law requires the School District to provide secondary school students' names, addresses and telephone numbers to military recruiters upon request. State law requires the School District to compile a list of juniors and seniors and make that list available to recruiters. A secondary school student or the parent of the student may request that the student's information not be released without prior written consent.

If you do not want your child's information to be made available to military recruiters, you must complete the form below and return it to your school.

This request must be made every year in order to ensure that the student's information will not be released to military recruiters.

If this form is not returned to the school, the student's name, address and telephone number will be made available to military recruiters upon request.

Sincerely,

Angelique Benjamin

Angelique Benjamin

I DO NOT WANT MY CHILD'S INFORMATION MADE AVAILABLE TO MILITARY RECRUITERS

Student Name	
Parent/Guardian Signature	Date

Pittsburgh Science & Technology Academy 6-12



Angelique Benjamin, Principal Theresa Alessio, Assistant Principal

> 107 Thackeray Street Pittsburgh, PA 15213

Phone: 412-529-7620 Fax: 412-622-5991

Parent Hotline: 412-529-HELP (4357) discoverpps.org/scitech